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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Notice is Hereby Given that at a meeting of Buckingham Town Council held on 7 March 2022 
the Council approved and adopted a scheme of allowances, made in accordance with the 
Local Authorities (Members Allowances) (England) Regulations 2003, to regulate the level at 
which the travelling, subsistence and dependent carer’s allowances should be paid to 
Members of the Council attending meetings and performing official duties each financial year. 
 
A copy of the Scheme can be inspected at the Council Offices, Verney Close, Buckingham 
at any time during normal office opening hours and can be supplied free of charge on 
application to the Clerk of the Council at this address. 
 
The Scheme adopted is that approved and recommended by the Buckinghamshire Council 
in their constitution dated 13 August 2021 for the period 1 April 2021 to 31 March 2024, 
subsequently extended to 31 March 2025. 
 
Allowances for the financial year 1 April 2024 to 31 March 2025, paid 31 March 2025: 
 
Councillor Robina Ahmed   £0.00  
Councillor Tony Allen   £ 0.00  Co-Opted Member 
Councillor Mark Cole   £666.22    
Councillor Geraldine Collins  £666.22 
Councillor Fran Davies   £ 0.00  Co-Opted Member 
Councillor Lucy Draper   £666.22  
Councillor Margaret Gateley  £666.22 
Councillor Jon Harvey   £666.22 
Councillor Andrew Mahi   £666.22 
Councillor Howard Mordue   £666.22 
Councillor Jane Mordue   £666.22  
Councillor Lisa O’Donoghue  £666.22 
Councillor Adekunle Osibogun  £666.22 
Councillor Anthony Ralph   £666.22 
Councillor Anja Schaefer   £666.22 
Councillor Robin Stuchbury  £666.22 
Councillor Martin Try   £666.22 
Councillor Ryan Willett   £290.97 Resigned 6th September 2024 
 
 

 
             Date:  09/04/2025 

Claire Molyneux        
Town Clerk  
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